Acceptance emails

Dearvanyan,

Thank you so much for your submission to the International Perspectives on University Teaching and
Learning symposium to be held May 30-June 1in Orlando. | am pleased to inform vou that we have
accepted your essay “The MNeed for Flexibility in Practical Training for Professional Degree Programs” to be
published inthe Conversation Starter and look forward to the final product, Essayists are also

invited to help lead the final Roundtable discussion June 1 at 11 a.m.

If you have not already done so, please submit your conference registration here:
wonwr, auburn, eduacademicfinternational fits, (nformation about the conference hotel is availahle here:

bt iewew, auburn. edufacademicdinternational fitsAravel -details. php, YWe recommend booking early in

order to take advantage of the conference rate,

Please submit vour final essay tome via e-mail by 2pril 27 if at all possible. If you'll need additional time,
please let me know.

I look forward to seeing you at the Symposium! Don't hesitate to let me know if | can answer any
additional questions for you,

Best,
Jenn

Jennifer L. Mason

Director of International Inttiatives
Office of International Programms
Auburn University

www atebirn edulinternationad

anyan,

| apologize—!| made a mistake on my initial e-mail, We have accepted vour essay “Exploring the Chinese
ESL learners’ preferred classroom environment and language learning strategies.”

Best,
lenn

Jennifer L. Mason

Director of International Inibiatives
Office of International Programs
Auburn Umiversity



